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NaTHNaC General Admin Line
Admin line information for 4 July

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the NaTHNaC General Admin Line 0203 4475943 will be
unavailable on Thursday 4 July 2024. Our administrative team can still be contactable by email
uclh.nathnac@nhs.net where we aim to respond to queries within 3 working days.

We are very sorry for any inconvenience caused. We are working towards resuming normal services
from Friday 5 July 2024 but please check this page for further updates.
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